
Letter to Advocate for Better School 

Infrastructure 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name]  

[Title]  

[School District/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to you as a resident of [Community/Neighborhood Name] and a concerned parent of 

a child attending [School Name]. I want to express my belief that our local schools deserve better 

infrastructure to provide a safe and conducive learning environment for our students. 

The current state of our school facilities is concerning. There are issues such as [briefly list 

specific issues, e.g., leaking roofs, outdated technology, inadequate classroom space, etc.]. These 

challenges not only hinder the educational experience but can also pose safety risks to our 

children. 

Better infrastructure is crucial for enhancing the quality of education and ensuring that our 

students can thrive academically. I urge you to prioritize the necessary improvements and 

allocate funding towards modernizing our schools. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I, along with many other community 

members, hope to see positive changes that will benefit our children's future. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


